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HB0370 - Pharmacy Benefit Manager Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 02/20/2019 09:52:57 by David Hansen

This bill creates certain requirements for pharmacy benefit managers (PBMs).  PEHP contracts

with a PBM, Express Scripts, in administering pharmacy benefits for the State Health Insurance

Risk Pool.  In reviewing the provisions of the bill, we do not anticipate any increase to PEHPs

costs and some provisions may prove beneficial by, among other things, redefining the legal

status of the relationship and improving contract transparency. 


